
Coster, C. H. December 30, 1899 

C. H. Coster to J. J. Hill. 

Has received a letter from Mellen regarding 
0 .  R. & N. matters. Quotes part of this let- 
ter which deals mainly with discussion of 
territorial divisions for each of the three 
systems proposing to operate the 0. K. & N . t  
Also discusses the Montana Railway and plans 
of Harlow to build into the Judith Basin or 

into Lewistown. 
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